
 
 

 

DATE: May 7, 2018 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 5 

 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   Bridget Matheson, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Town rival softball game 
 

 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Sarah Robustelli from Los Altos Hills wanted to make sure that both Los Altos Hills and The City of 
Los Altos Youth Commissions where aware of the softball game that will be taking place on Saturday, 
August 18th between Los Altos Hills and The City of Los Altos 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Staff Liaison Matheson will discuss the topic related to the Town rival softball game that will be taking 
place on Saturday, August 18th from 1:00pm – 3:00pm at Purissima Park. There was discussion of the 
youth commissions selling concessions throughout the softball game. 
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